LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 20, 2023

TO: Honorable Paul Bettencourt, Chair, Senate Committee on Local Government

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3745 by Goldman (Relating to the procedure for maintaining the qualification of land for appraisal
for ad valorem tax purposes as qualified open-space land.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would prohibit a chief appraiser from requiring a landowner to file a report on the implementation of a
written management plan more than once every five years.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts
LBB Staff: JMc, AF, KK, SD, BRI
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